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Black Dog Meet

No. 78– Arrochar

Date –17 – 19th October.

Hills Climbed               Beinn Buidhe 948m




Ben Vane 916m




Beinn Mhic-Mhonaidh 796m




Ben Donich 847m 




The Brack  787m




Beinn Bheula 779 m




Beinn Lochain 703m




Stob na Boine Druim-fhinn 658m




Beinn Donachain 649m




Dun Leacainn 360m




Cnoc nam Broighleag
 314m

In Attendance              

Steve Davis, Pat Davis, Gerry Feeney, Tony Smith, Charles Alexander, George Norman, Kirsty McLaren, Alan Sewell, Val Inglis, Davie Cameron

Weather
Friday – windy with occasional showers



Saturday – windy with occasional showers



Sunday – very windy with longer showers

Notes 

The meet started on Friday with two groups out on the hill. Tony, Alan 


and Charles were in Glen Orchy, and climbed Beinn  Mhic-Mhonaidh and 


Beinn Donachain.  Gerry, Kirsty and George were on Beinn Buidhe 


making use of bikes on the private road on the way in. Both groups had   


some bad weather, but no real problems, although the latter group did 


complain that their hill was very wet (wimps!).



Saturday looked like being a better day, but that soon deteriorated and 


big winds played their part in making life difficult. Gerry, Kirsty, 



George, Val, Dave and Pat went up Ben Vane despite being blown about, 

and Alan knocked off two Corbetts – The Brack and Ben Donich – making 

full use of forestry tracks on the return to the car at “The Rest and Be 


Thankful”. Tony and Charles went to Lochgoilhead for two “Grahams” – 


Beinn Lochain and Stob na Boine Druim-fhinn – the walking was good but 

they did have some problems following the start of the recommended 


route, and ended up pretending to be loggers.



The weather on Sunday had deteriorated still further and only two groups 


ventured out. Alan and Val climbed Beinn Bheula – a bit of an epic 


allegedly – and something for Val to remember whilst she recovers from 


her operation (Best of Luck Val!). Tony and Charles took in two 



small hills along Loch Fyne – Cnoc nam Broighleag and Dun Leacainn. 


Both hills were wet and took longer than expected, but neither lived up to 


the reputation and were climbed without “tree bashing”.



There were two other notable events. The first was an excellent meal on 


Saturday evening at “The George” in Inverary, and the second was the 


fact that the Meet Organiser managed the whole weekend without 



climbing a hill – is this a record for the BDMC?– answers on a Postcard 


please.



Accomodation was the SYHA Hostel in Inverary – excellent and fully 


recommended.

